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The Entrepreneurship Development Cell organized a One Day Workshop on “Entrepreneurship 

Development” on 12th February, 2016 for IV- B.Tech Students of all branches with strength of 

120 members participated in the program. The program started at 10:00am with opening remarks 

by Dr.Ch.Rama Prasada Rao, Dean-IIIC. He explained about the objectives of workshop and 

introduced the Resource Person Sri M. Jawahar Babu, Assistant Director, District Industries 

Centre, Chittoor.   

The session is then chaired over to the resource person. He addressed the gathering and created 

awareness on how to start small scale organizations and create self-employment to become 

entrepreneurs.  He extended that these days students of Engineering, Management and Computer 

Applications are not aware of the several schemes and opportunities provided by the Central 

Government and several State Governments in India. The Central Government prestigiously 

started “Make in India” programme for strengthening our manufacturing sector in order to increase 

new startups and to increase employment opportunities, income generation and elimination of 

poverty in India. To promote entrepreneurship in India several schemes and subsidies are 

introduced by the Government. After establishing new enterprise, the Government will support in 

all areas like in technology up gradation, skill development, training and marketing promotion. In 

the form of subsidies and other incentives will be given by the Government to support the new 

entrepreneurs. He explained the potential areas in the Chittoor district and how the district is having 

unique features for establishing new enterprises in specific areas. Government is supporting new 

entrepreneurs in different ways. Finally, he suggested that the students must try to become as 

entrepreneurs by utilizing the various schemes and support given by the Government.  He noted 

that students must grab the opportunities and become the role models for the next generations.   

The students did raise some questions regarding entrepreneurship support and promising areas in 



the present scenario. The students of IV-B.Tech have enthusiastically participated and clarified 

several of their doubts. The closing remarks were given by the Coordinator of ED Cell. Department 

Coordinators - Dr.I.Arun (Dept.of ME), G.Sambasiva Rao (Dept.of ECE), Mr.Chandra Sekhar 

(Dept of CSE) and G. Ravi Prakash (Dept. of EEE) participated in this Program. 
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